
        
    

KING’S KORNER 

 
We had another fine meeting on the 

12th with a visitation from our 

Governor, Wayne and 

representatives from Swarthmore, 

Media and the Northeast. From my observation we 

all had a great time of fellowship and heard words of 

encouragement from our Governor. He and our club 

are the very same page service to others and growth 

of our club. 

 

   In order to serve we need to raise funds. It is 

essential we see many tickets for our golf outing, 

collect for white cane and get folks out to eat at the 

Outback. 

 

   I was so proud to hear from Wayne the respect the 

Lions' community has for our club. This respect was 

earned by present and past Lions' and must be 

continued.  

 

   When I watch our club members engage in our 

community; when I listen to our visually impaired 

members tell us all of us matter, I know why I am a 

proud Springfield Lion, We Serve.  

 

King Lion Joe  
 

 
 

 

 

 

NEXT DINNER MEETING 
September 26th, 6:30 PM* 

 
Anthony’s Ristorante 
Drexeline Shopping Center 

4990 State Rd., Drexel Hill, PA 

Cost $25 
Dress Code Business Casual 

 
 
 
 

PA LIONS ALL-
STATE BAND 

 

SHS CHICAGO 
BAND 

EXPERIENCE 
 
 
 

 
*Please be there By 6:15 To facilitate the menu 

selection and food preparation process 
 

IMPORTANT! NOTIFY FRANK UDICIOUS IF YOU ARE ATTENDING 

EITHER BY EMAIL (mludicious@verizon.net ) OR PHONE (610-

328-9075) 

 

 

Lions' Lines 
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LIONS’ CALENDAR 

 

Sept 26 Dinner meeting at Anthony’s, 6:30 PM.  
SHS Chicago Band Experience 

Oct 3 Board mtg, St. Matthews, 6:30 PM 
Oct 10 Dinner meeting at Anthony’s, 6:30 PM.  

Driver Safety Program 
Oct 19 Breakfast Mtg, Country Squire Diner, 

8:30AM 
Oct 24 Dinner meeting at Anthony’s, 6:30 PM.  

Medicare enrollment information 
Nov 7 Board mtg, St. Matthews, 6:30 PM 
Nov 14 Dinner meeting at Anthony’s, 6:30 PM.  

Ministerium Night 
Nov 28 Dinner Mtg at Anthony’s, 6:30 PM. 

Nevelairs Blind Singing Group 
Dec 12 Christmas Party 

 

RECENT EVENTS 
 

 
District Governor Wayne Bickel (on the left) and Vice DG Rita 

DiAntonio were guests at our last dinner meeting. 

 

 
Tom Citro, Bill Lavery, Joe Saunders, John Pirone of Marchese 

Opticians, Lion Lou Marchese and Dave Krauter accepted a donation 

from Marchese Opticians representing the profit from the sale of Solar 

Eclipse Glasses. 

 

WHITE CANE DRIVE 
 

We will be collecting each Friday, 

Saturday in October starting 

October 5, 6 and 7.  There are 

choice locations available.  

Contact Larry DeMooy (610-565-

4869) and let him know when you would like to 

collect and where the locations are, or if you would 

like to collect on another date. 

 

LOTTERY CALENDARS 

 

The largest fund raiser for our club is 

the Lions Calendar drive. We need 

your help with this major fund raiser. 

Please call Jim Cavallaro at 610-604-

4551 or 610-405-2677 and Pick up a supply now and 

keep on selling, selling, selling!! 
 

LIONS FAMILY GOLF 

 

The Lions are sponsoring a Family Golf 

Outing at the Putt Putt Fun Center, 5300 

West Baltimore Avenue, Clifton Heights, 

PA on October 7th from 4:00 PM to 7:00 

PM.  One $10 ticket includes 2 rounds of golf, 1 soda and 

1 hot dog or slice of pizza.  All proceeds for to Lions’ 

Charities for the Visually Impaired.  This is for everyone, 

so tell your friends and family and announce it to the 

world.  Walk-ups are welcome.  For tickets or information 

call Jerry McCabe 610-543-8481, Larry DeMooy 610-565-

4869, Dick Wilson 610-565-3272 or Larry Peranteau 610-

4543-1850. Hole sponsorships are available – contact 

Jerry McCabe. 

 

EMPTY PILL BOTTLE CONTAINERS 

AND STAMP COLLECTIONS 

 

Kathy Lawless is collecting empty pill bottles and 

cancelled stamps. 

 

LIONS’ LINES 
Remember, past Lions Lines are available on our web site, 

www.springfieldlionsclub.org.  Please send all material for the Lions’ Lines to 

Walt Young.  Email is preferred (wtcayoung@verizon.net).  Material must be 

received no later than the Wednesday before the dinner meeting and may be 

edited for space and content. 


